
Dear Russell 

Petition P-05-1045 To make shared-decision making and monthly mental 

health care-plan reviews a legal requirement

The Petitions Committee is currently considered the following petition from Tesni 

Morgan, which we considered recently at our meeting on 13 September: 

Text of Petition: 

On the 27th of August 2020 our darling Bronwen took her life after a long 

battle with her mental health. 

We as a family truly believe that it could have been prevented. During the 

last 6 months of her life, Bronwen's mental health deteriorated drastically. 

She was making multiple attempts to take her life, putting herself in 

dangerous situations on a regular basis. Bronwen was hopeless, her current 

care-plan was not fit for purpose and she and the family were begging for 

something to change. 

At the meeting members agreed to write to you in order to request that you 

consider focusing on mental health support as highlighted by the petitioner as 

part of your forward work plan. 

Further information about the petition, including related correspondence, is 

available on our website at:

https://business.senedd.wales/ieIssueDetails.aspx?IId=29966&Opt=3. 

I would be grateful if you could send your response by e-mail to the clerking team 

at petitions@senedd.wales.  

If you have any queries, please contact the Committee clerking team at the e-mail 

address above, or on 0300 200 6454. 

Russell George MS  

Chair  

Health and Social Care Committee 

Tŷ Hywel

Cardiff Bay 

CF99 1SN 

22 September 2021 
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Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jack Sargeant MS 

Chair 




